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COLLEGIATE FAMILIES… 

Spring has arrived and all of our students are 

very excited and energized as we enter the 

next three months of school.  Please 

continue to model the importance of 

education by setting aside time for your 

child to complete his/her homework.  Take 

the time to look at your child’s agenda and 

initial any notes or comments.  Our home-

school partnership is important as we work 

together to improve our students’ 

academic achievements.  We ask our 

students to put forth their very best effort 

every day! 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
Kindergarten registration is now open.  If you 

have a child who will be 4 or 5 years of age by 

December 31, 2022.  

 

Kindergarten on-line registration forms will be 

available on our school and board websites 

under Kindergarten Registration at 

www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten, or contact 

the school at (905) 662-2990. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GRADE 8 GRADUATION PICTURE RE-TAKE DAY 

 Tuesday, April 12th is Grade 8 

Graduation Picture Re-take Day! 

Please bring a white collared shirt for your 

picture, and bring your biggest smiles!  

 

 

  

 

SENIOR KINDERGARTEN (YEAR 2) 

GRADUATION PICTURE DAY 
 Tuesday, April 12th is Senior 

Kindergarten Graduation Picture Day! 

Please bring your biggest smiles!  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PINK 

On Wednesday, April 13th, 

2022, staff and students across 

HWDSB will join millions of 

people worldwide who wear 

pink for the Day of Pink.  We do 

this because we want to make a statement 

that we stand against all forms of bully.  It 

also reminds us that when we stand up and 

speak out, we can make a difference.  The 

Day of Pink began in Nova Scotia when two 

high school students saw a classmate being 

bullied for wearing a pink shirt.  The two 

students intervened, but wanted to do 

more. A few days later they were able to 

get their entire school to wear pink.  That 

school sent a message that together we 

can stop bullying.  We know that bullying is 

a problem in our schools and in our wider 

community. Bullying can happen to 

anyone, anywhere.  Collectively, we can 

stand up and speak out against bullying. 

 
PLEASE WEAR PINK ON WEDNESDAY April 13! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten


 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
Our May School Council meeting will be 

held on Monday, May 2nd at 6:00 p.m. at 

Collegiate Elementary – room Location 

will be posted in front foyer. 

 

NO SCHOOL – ENJOY THE LONG WEEKEND! 

                     Friday April 15th & Monday April 18th 

No School! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SAFETY 

Parents, just a 

reminder that the 

front of the school 

building has No 

Parking and No Stopping signs. Several 

students cross at the crosswalk, and we are 

having parents/guardians stopping their 

cars, making and creating an unsafe 

environment for our students. This is a safety 

concern for our students.  

**Vehicular traffic in School Bus Loading 

Zones is prohibited.**  
 

Please take every possible opportunity to 

show appreciation and respect for the 

service that school bus drivers 

provide.  
 

Thank you for keeping the safety 

of our   students a priority.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


